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The Hancock County Board of Supervisors plans to co-sponsor Household Hazardous Waste Collection Days with grant funds from the Mississippi Department of Environmental Quality’s Solid Waste Assistance Program for the handling, transportation, and disposal of the waste. The Board is seeking proposals from qualified contractors to provide for the proper handling, transportation, and disposal of hazardous wastes from households. 
 
Specifications regarding the program description, proposal format, proposal evaluation criteria, contractor responsibilities, bid conditions, etc. are available to interested contractors upon request.  Please contact Ms. Kathy Brooks at the Hancock County Board of Supervisors office at (228) 467-0172.

Proposals must be sealed and properly labeled and should be delivered by mail or hand to the Hancock County Board of Supervisors 854 Highway 90, Bay St. Louis, MS, 39520 Attention: Kathy Brooks, on or before 10:00 a.m., August 17th, 2015.


Lisa Cowand, President
							Board of Supervisors 
							Hancock County, Mississippi

							By: Kathleen Brooks, D.C.
							2t; July 25 & August 1,2015


 

